
 

 
 
Stock Exchange Announcements 
STOCK EXCHANGE LISTINGS: NEW ZEALAND (FPH), AUSTRALIA (FPH) 
 
NOTIFICATION OF AUD FX RATE FOR FY19 FINAL DIVIDEND 
 
Auckland, New Zealand, 26 June 2019 - Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corporation Limited advises 
that the foreign exchange rate used for the payment of the dividend on 5 July 2019 to Australian 
investors in AUD has been set at 0.9533. 
 
For more information about the company visit our website www.fphcare.com 
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